
Seattle Parks and Recreation purchased 
property at 4801 SW Charlestown St to 
provide additional open space for the West 
Seattle community.

Please join us and provide feedback on 
the park concept designs. Community 
involvement is essential in developing this 
new park and we need to hear from you. 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the online survey and our February Open House.  
Your feedback informed the three concept designs that will be presented at this meeting.  
Following community input at this April meeting, we will develop a preferred design 
concept. The preferred design will be presented at the third and final community meeting 
in early summer 2019.

48TH AVE. SW &  
SW CHARLESTOWN ST. 
LANDBANKED SITE

COME PROVIDE FEEDBACK FOR THE NEW PARK!

Ed.pottharst@seattle.gov
206-386-4232   
www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-
projects/48th-and-charlestown-landbanked- 
site-park-development

FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT OR IF YOU NEED AN 
INTERPRETER OR ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT:

TUESDAY, APRIL 30, 2019 
6:30 – 8 P.M.
DAKOTA PLACE PARK, 4304 SW DAKOTA ST, SEATTLE, WA 98116

JOIN US!


